
ROTARY CLUB OF TORONTO WEST 

COME TO THE FARMER’S MARKET 
AND DONATE YOUR EMPTY WINE, LIQUOR,  

BEER BOTTLES AND CANS TO CHARITY 

How can you help us? 

As you may know, the Farmer's Market is back at 
Montgomery's Inn every Wednesday afternoon 
beginning at 2:00 pm. 

The Rotary Club of Toronto West will be there as 
well to accept your empty wine, liquor, beer 
bottles and cans for charitable purposes. 

In the past 12 months, the Rotary Club of 
Toronto West has been pleased to use the 
proceeds raised from your donations to distribute 
masks and hand-sanitizers during  the COVID-19 
pandemic and to support local food banks, 
shelters and mental health programs. 

 

 

How can you get your empties to us? 

You can drop off your empties at our table set-up 
at the Montgomery's Inn Farmer's Market 
between  2 pm  and 4 pm.  We will be there 
every Wednesday at the same time until the 
end of October. 

Please note that for the month of August only, 
we will be at the Farmer's Market weekly from    
2 pm to 6 pm. 

For more information about our club and our 
many activities, please visit our website at 
RotaryTorontoWest.ca       
 


